
FAO: Rosaline Sullivan 
 
The Legal Services Board’s Draft Equality Scheme consultation  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the consultation published by the Legal Services 
Board on their draft Equality Scheme. The Institute of Trade Mark Attorneys has read the 
consultation with interest and supports the Legal Services Board’s approach to equality. We have no 
substantive comments to make at this time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Keven Bader 
Chief Executive 
___________________________________ 
Institute of Trade Mark Attorneys 
Canterbury House, 2-6 Sydenham Road 
Croydon, Surrey CR0 9XE 
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